
Curriculum/TAG Committee – March 28, 2023 
 

The Curriculum/TAG Committee met on March 28, 2023.  At the meeting Mrs. Werlau provided an update 

on the Odyssey of the Mind competition.  She shared that the John G. Borden Middle School team came in 

third (3rd) place.  Mrs. Werlau also shared that Daniel Jude Miller is this year’s author for authors day.  Mr. 

White provided insight into the New York State 3-8 ELA and Math Assessments.  He highlighted an 

informational event held by the elementary and middle school principals for parents on March 7th, 2023, 

regarding the assessments.  Furthermore, Mr. White reported on the efforts made by the physical education 

teachers to align the physical education curriculum maps with the updated physical education standards.  The 

revised maps will be implemented in the upcoming 2023-2024 school year.   The next curriculum committee 

meeting is scheduled for April 25, 2023, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102.  

 
 


